PINES QUICKIE

NATURAL PINES RESORT

OFF SEASON INFORMATION

We will have activities over the winter!

During the winter we will be offering some really fun events to help you get through those cold boring months. Planned events include glass etching, wine & canvas, wine & chocolate and cake decorating just to name a few.

Starting in November there will be a painting event....we call it Wine & Canvas, some call it Drink & Doodle.

Whatever you want to call it, you don't have to drink wine, but it does make the art look better sometimes!

During this event you'll follow the instructor's directions and in the end you'll have created a beautiful piece of artwork.

December and January we will be offering more painting events. Come to them all and create some original art for your walls. There will also be glass etching! Come enjoy creating your own set of beautiful glasses. Learn how to etch designs into the glass – great idea for gifts!

WE WILL NOW BE OFFERING MONTHLY
RESERVATIONS! VISIT

HTTP://www.naturalpinesresort.com/ratesreservations
AND CLICK ON CAMPER RATES FOR MORE
INFO. RESERVE FOR 3 MONTHS OR MORE
AND SAVE!

In February there will be a Wine & Chocolate event. Is your mouth watering yet? Don't miss this one!

March and April brings more painting opportunities! There will also be cake decorating (dates to be determined). Contact Rhonda for details and more information at 641-799-0545 or

rhonda@naturalpinesresort.com

We have a few changes coming this year that are going to make your stay even better than before! If you visited us in September, you'll know that the gate is now closed at all times. We want you to feel safe and this is just one step to make your stay more comfortable.



WINTER EVENTS

NOVEMBER
Wine & Canvas

DECEMBER & JANUARY
Wine & Canvas
Glass Etching

FEBRUARY
Wine & Chocolate

MARCH & APRIL
Wine & Canvas

Date TBD

Cake Decorating



We are now offering monthly stays! Included in the monthly fees would be: Sewer, Water, Electric, Trash, WiFi and all other amenities that we offer. Stay 3 months or longer and save!

Our cabin rentals have been very popular for those who don't have campers and don't like to tent camp. Because we don't like to turn anyone away, cabins rented on select & holiday weekends (Memorial Day, July 4th, Labor Day) will need to be rented for the entire weekend (at least 3 nights July 4th weekend 2017, since it is 5 days). These weekends will be posted for you on the cabin rental page next year.

The Events Calendar is posted on the website, so check there for information on dates and details! www.naturalpinesresort.com/calendarofevents

For those of you who would like to chat or share photos when you're not at the Pines, we have a SECRET Facebook Group called Friends of Pines. You cannot find this group, if you try to search for it. The only way you can join is; 1. If you have been to the Pines 2. If you have a Facebook friend that is already a member who can add you. If you would like to join, you can contact info@naturalpinesresort.com for more information.

Before next season we will be adding an FAQ's page to the website. You will be able to direct anyone with questions to this page for more information. We also hope to have an informational video soon. We will keep you updated through the newsletter, but feel free to check the website often!

We have new email addresses for contacting Natural Pines. Please use the following:

info@naturalpinesresort.com reservations@naturalpinesresort.com rhonda@naturalpinesresort.com

Season Passes will go on sale January 2, 2017 at 10 am central. You will be able to reserve the lot of your choice when purchasing your pass. Get detailed information here:

www.naturalpinesresort.com/ratesreservations

If you are reading this newsletter online and would like to be added to our email distribution list, you can go to www.naturalpinesresort.com/newsletteremaillist and add your information. Please make sure to add rhonda@naturalpinesresort.com to your contacts to ensure that the newsletter doesn't go to your spam folder.

We hope you all have a Happy Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas and a very prosperous New Year!! Our next newsletter will go out in February.

THANK YOU FOR CAMPING WITH US!

We look forward to seeing you in 2017!

John & Rhonda Natural Pines Resort RR 2 Box 95 Memphis, MO 63555 660-328-6681